
A year has passed since I left Mee Toh School to a new secondary 
school. The time spent in MTS had indeed impacted me positively. 

I want to thank all the teachers and staff of MTS, for guiding and 
developing every single individual student, including me, in our 
learning. 

I also want to thank the canteen vendors for providing us with 
appetising food so that we could continue with the day ahead of 
us after recess.

I would like to thank my peers whom I have met along the way for 
guiding and helping me learn from my mistakes. They have also 
helped me to develop into a more confident person.

Thank you! 

Lim Yen Ray Klemens


